

Sermon Series Verse

And the Lord said to Paul one night in a vision, "Do not be afraid, but go on speaking and do not be silent, for I am with you, and no one will attack you to harm you, for I have many in this city who are my people."

Acts 18:9-10



Welcome Visitors

Thank you for joining us in worship this morning. If you are new or visiting, please fill out a Connection Card located in the offering boxes or in the seat backs.

<u>Acts Part III:</u> Study guides for the new sermon series, *Paul's Missions,* are available on the tables in the back of the Sanctuary. All are encouraged to take one.

<u>Do you need prayer?</u> You can always include a prayer request on a connection card, but if you need prayer right now, after the service... please come up to the front of the sanctuary where we'll have Elders and Deacons available to pray with and for you.

<u>Graduation Sunday</u> will be May 28th where we will recognize our high school graduates during both services. If you have a senior who wishes to be recognized, make sure they are in attendance that day. All graduates in attendance will be given an ESV Study Bible.

<u>Summer Camps:</u> It's time to start thinking about summer camps at Crystal Springs! There are flyers on the back tables showing the dates and cost of the camps. Scholarships are available for members/ attendees of TBC. For more information and to register, go to www.csbcamp.org.

Thank you: I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all who were the hands and feet of Jesus as I recovered from surgery. Thank you to those who diligently prayed, mailed cards, provided meals and/or reached out (in person or via text/phone call/email). Your kindness has blessed and encouraged me. Much love,

Becky Pergotski







TBC Leaders

Pastoral Staff

McLean Jones Lead Pastor

Derek Cozine Pastor of Student Ministries

<u>Staff</u>

Lisa Boerger Office Administrator Kayla Grounds Children's Director Trena Owens Children's Director

Jeri Lynch TBC's Licensed Counselor

Rocky Seefried Custodian

Elders

David Patzer Chris Hoke James Owen Blake Reed Chip Steckler

Deacons

Brian Markegard Bernie Satrom Doris Giedt John Elhard Fred Aziz Kelly Rachel

Penny Orr Mark Love

Missionaries

Luke & Kelly Lyons Philippines

Shan Reed NAB - Japan

Brandon & Marcie Jones NAB - Brazil

Debbie Kitchel CMA - Kenya

Aaron & Rachel Aziz Vector Expeditions

Kody & Kimberly Keysor CRU

Ryan & Laura Jensen CRU

TBC Ministries

Sunday Ministries

Worship Services 9:00 AM | 10:30 AM

Children's Church 9:00 AM | 10:30 AM

Youth Ministry 9:00 AM | 5:43 PM

Adult Sunday School 9:00 AM

Tuesday Ministries

Ladies' Bible Study 10:15 AM

Women's BSF 6:30 PM

Wednesday Ministries

AWANA (Sept. - April) 6:30 PM
Prayer Meeting 7:00 PM

Giving Report 2023 Budget \$673,086.08 Weekly General \$ 7,358.00 Offering 5/7/23 YTD General \$181,966.33









And serve Him

May 14, 2023

Missionary Journeys - Paul & Barnabas

How do you stay committed to God's calling?

www.jamestowntbc.org
701-952-0822
TBC guest WiFi Password: askpastorK